
 
South Hills Ninth Grade Lagoon Day 

June 4, 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents and Ninth Grade Students, 
 
Our annual field trip to Lagoon will be on Wednesday, June 4, 2025. Ninth grade students who attend 
this activity will be transported by bus to and from Lagoon. To be eligible for bus transportation to/from 
Lagoon students must: 
 

●​ Have no Us and/or more than 1 N in 4th quarter citizenship marks for classes. 
●​ Have no school disciplinary action in which a school administrator has specifically notified a 

student and parent that the student may not ride the bus to/from Lagoon. 
●​ All school books and computers turned in and all school/lunch fees paid in full. 

 
Since this is a school function, students are expected to abide by school rules and dress standards while at 
Lagoon. Parents will be contacted to pick up any students who misbehave at Lagoon.  
 
While we are not charging students to ride the bus, we are still requiring students to turn in signed 
permission slips and make sure that all fines have been resolved before we will assign students to buses 
for travel to Lagoon. Buses will leave South Hills Middle School at approximately 9:00 AM. Students 
will be returned to SHMS at approximately 6:00 PM. During the day at Lagoon, students will be on their 
own to explore the park at their discretion. If a student needs to get home at an earlier time, parents may 
want to consider picking up their children from Lagoon. Students not on the buses as the final buses 
depart Lagoon will be left on the assumption that they are getting a ride home with a parent.  
 
Students going to Lagoon are responsible for their own expenses (admission, food, etc.). Purchase your 
tickets online using the promo code Jordan2025 at lagoonpark.com. If you have financial concerns 
about being able to purchase a ticket, have your student speak with a school counselor or 
administrator, as we have some options to assist. Students should also bring their own lunch or money 
to purchase one. Excessive amounts of money are discouraged. Season Passes are eligible for this activity.  
 
This field trip provides a fun, year-end activity for our ninth graders. In order to ride the bus to/from 
Lagoon, students need to: be eligible to ride (requirements listed above) AND return the permission slip at 
the bottom of this letter (signed by a parent/guardian) to the Main Office. Students will then sign up for a 
bus. Students will not be allowed to switch buses and are encouraged to sign up at the same time as their 
friends in order to ride the same bus. The permission slip is due by Friday, May 30th. We appreciate 
our ninth grade students and wish them an enjoyable day.  If you have any questions regarding Lagoon 
Day, please contact the school.   

 
 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
South Hills Administration 

http://lagoonpark.com


 
 
 

Lagoon Day - Parent Permission Slip  
 
 
_____________________________(Student’s name) has my permission to be transported by school bus to Lagoon 
and has agreed to abide by school standards of appropriate behavior & dress while on this field trip. I agree to not 
hold Jordan School District liable for any harm or accident that may occur during this activity. 
 
 
 
__________________________________        ________________________________ 
   Parent Signature giving permission                          Daytime Phone Number 
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